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Tuesday 1 April 2025 
April Newsletter 

Dear Parents  
 
April has arrived and spring has very much sprung!  As you know, we break up on Friday this week 

at 3:15pm (3pm for Nursery) for the 2-week Easter break, returning to school at 8:45am (9am for 

Nursery) on Tuesday 22 April for the start of the Summer Term.  This week we are hosting parents’ 

evenings most nights of the week after school.  I hope you can all make it in – or have a phone call 

- to have a chat and look at the progress your child has made with their learning.  If you have not 

secured a slot with the teacher, please catch them to try to arrange something at a mutually 

convenient time either this week or after the holiday if necessary.  We are fortunate to have 

arranged for the Book Fair to be in the hall after school this week so I do hope you’ll be able to pop 

in with your child and choose a book to buy. 

This Friday we welcome parents of our Y4 children as they present their annual Class Assembly.  It 

would be great to see as many Y4 parents there as possible (9:15am in the school hall).  As it is the 

last day of term, children in all classes can also come into school in non-uniform for a £1 donation 

to school funds – thanking you in advance! 

After the Easter Holiday, starting on Monday 28 April, we will be launching ‘Mad Science Club’ 

(3:15pm - 4:15pm).  Places will be awarded on a first come, first served basis.  There is a cost as it 

is externally managed and led (£31.50 for 3 weeks) but the quality of the learning experience is 

very high – plus it’s great fun!  Signing up for the Club is via the website: 

northengland.madscience.org (‘Book here’ button is on their homepage).  Many thanks to our 

Science Subject Leader, Ms Kendal, for organising this exciting extra-curricular treat. 

A reminder that next month is a very important one for our Y6 children as they sit their SATs tests 

(w/c May 12th).   

Enjoy the break when it comes and I wish a very happy Easter to you all. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr D Orme                                                                                                                                                                         
Headteacher 


